# David Brearley Middle School Newsletter February 2016

# the big picture

This month's theme is KINDNESS! Congratulations to Kaitlyn Perdigao, our January Student of the Month

## **Upcoming Events**

- PSAT 8/9 Results are in! Please attend Parent Result Night to pick up your child's score report & learn what the results mean! Event date will be posted soon.
- Valentine's Day Senior Citizen Trip-Bruins that Care & Bruins Paw Print Staff

### For Your Information:

- Brearley Middle School Counseling Department is excited to introduce, Alla Fedsenko. Ms. Fedsenko is a counseling graduate student from Seton Hall. She will be completing part of her internship requirements under the supervision of Mrs. Harrison. Ms. Fedsenko is thrilled to get the opportunity to work with the Middle/High School students.
- Middle School Student Council & MS Counseling Department have teamed up to create the "GOTCHA AWARDS." This award is given to a student who gets "caught" doing an act of kindness! This month's recipient is Christopher Vargas- Popoca. GREAT JOB, CHRIS!
- The peer advisors will be observing "No Name Calling" Week for the entire month of February. They will be doing classroom lessons that tie in with this month's theme of kindness. Stay tuned for pictures of their activities!

#### HELD WANTED:

Any student interested in being part of counseling groups, feel free to stop by to see Mrs. Harrison

### <u>Dear Parents..</u>

Don't forget to check Parent Portal for marking period 2 grades! Email or Call Mrs. Harrison, if you have questions or concerns. Peer Tutoring is available after school in the IMC!